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To Our Customers,

Portage Electric Products, Inc. condemns the invasion of Ukraine by Russia. This
unprovoked attack on the people of Ukraine is unconscionable. Pepi® does not,
and has not, knowingly sold its products to nor purchased materials from entities
in Russia nor Belarus. This practice will continue. Our thoughts are with the people
of Ukraine, and we stand with the global community in calling for the immediate
cessation of this war.

Pepi® does not, at this time, see that this war will directly affect our operations.
The effects of this war on already-strained supply chains remains to be fully
realized, but Pepi® will work diligently to negate any impact to ensure continued
flow of products to our loyal customers.

Let us all pray for peace and keep the Ukrainian people first and foremost in our
thoughts.

Sincerely,
Portage Electric Products, Inc.

Kimberly R. Ziegler
Chairman and C.E.O.
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